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Current Planning Activities

• Tribal Transportation Update

• 2023 P2P Status



Tribal Transportation Update
ADOT Interactive Map Tool and State Highway Projects on Tribal Land:
The interactive map for programmed projects was recently updated to include Tribal land 
boundaries. This helps to identify programmed projects within tribal lands and helps both 
Tribal transportation officials as well as other transportation personnel and the public to 
quickly reference projects when using the electronic Statewide Transportation Improvement 
Program (eSTIP) program that are located within Tribal lands.

FY21 ADOT Tribal Consultation Annual Report:
The Tribal Consultation Report was submitted to the Governor’s Office on Tribal Relations on 
September 30th, in compliance with ARS 41-2051(C)(5). Per the statute, each state agency 
submits an annual Tribal consultation report to the Governor’s Office, State Legislators and 
Tribal Leaders. The FY 21 Tribal Consultation Report outline the Tribal consultation conducted 
during the fiscal year. The full report is available at 
http://aztribaltransportation.org/policies.asp.  



2023 P2P Status 

District Workshops

District workshops will be held during the month of October and early 
November. All State Transportation Board Members are invited to participate in 
the workshops.

NE District Oct 18 1:00 - 3:00
NW District Oct 19 1:00 - 3:00
NC District Oct 20 11:00 - 1:00
SC District Oct 25 1:00 - 3:00
SE District Oct 28 11:30 - 1:30
SW District Nov 2 10:00 - 12:00
Central Dist Nov 4 11:00 - 1:00

A formal invitation hasl be sent out to each member for the meetings within 
each members district.


